
 

 

 
 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
December 15, 2015 

 
Worldwide Specialty Lamp 
ATTN:  Charlotte Groves 
Office Administrator 
6759 Oak Ridge Commerce Way SW 
Austell, GA 30168 
 
SUBJECT:   WORLDWIDE SPECIALTY LAMP, VOIDANCE OF LICENSE AMENDMENT 

APPLICATION 
 
Dear Ms. Groves: 
 
This letter refers to your application dated September 3, 2015, which requested a license 
amendment to add various models of lamps manufactured by UNILAM Co., Ltd. to your license.   
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) sent you a letter dated September 28, 2015, 
which requested that you provide additional information concerning your application within 30 
calendar days of the date of the letter (i.e., by October 28, 2015)(ML15266A007); I also 
contacted you several times via telephone and email during the week of December 7, 2015 
concerning your responses to this letter.  In your email dated December 10, 2015, you provided 
responses to items 1 through 3 in the NRC’s letter dated September 28, 2015; however, as of 
December 14, 2015, you have not provided the information requested in item 4 of this letter 
concerning the radiation levels emitted by the lamps and the method of measurement.  
 
Because you have not provided the additional information required to complete the requested 
action within the stated time period, we have voided your application.  This action is taken 
without prejudice to the resubmission of your request; therefore, your application will be re-
opened once the NRC receives a complete response to our request for additional information.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390, “Public inspections, exemptions, requests for withholding,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in NRC’s Public Document 
Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC web site at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html 
(the Public Electronic Reading Room). 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at (301)-415-5608, or by electronic mail at 
Eric.Reber@nrc.gov. 
 
      Sincerely,      
          
        
      /RA/ 
 

Eric H. Reber 
Materials Safety Licensing Branch 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal, 
   and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
   and Safeguards 
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Docket No. 030-37762  
Mail Control 588821
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